
 

  HIPSWELL CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Admissions Policy 
  

Our vision is to “Live generously and graciously towards others, the way God 

lives towards us” (Matthew 5:48). We nurture supportive relationships within 

our often-changing community. We aspire for our children to be resilient and to 

flourish - happily, confidently and with enthusiasm. 

Admissions to Hipswell School are administered by North Yorkshire County 

Council who are the Admissions Authority for the school. 

Reception (FS2) Pupils  

Children may be admitted to the Reception class at the beginning of the academic 

year where their fifth birthday falls between 1st September and 31st August. 

When a place is offered in any school, admission is offered for the beginning of 

the September term following the child's fourth birthday. Parents have the 

choice whether to take that place in the September or to defer admission until 

later in the same academic year or until the start of the term after the child's 

fifth birthday. 

Parents need to apply for a Reception Place directly to North Yorkshire 

County Council Admissions via their website. 

 

Parents MUST apply to North Yorkshire Local Authority for a place for their 

child at Hipswell Church of England Primary School. 

Our published admission number for the Reception class is 30 pupils. 

Head teachers cannot offer your child a place or guarantee the availability of a 

place at their school. 

 

Please refer to the North Yorkshire County Council website for the 

oversubscription criteria and other important information about the admissions 

process www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions. 

 

Agreed Date 3rd July 2024 

Review Date July 2025 

 

http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions

